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Homework 
From the start of next term we will be setting homework 

on a Wednesday and asking for it to be handed in the 

following Monday. Monday to Monday has not given 

enough time to mark the homework and we hope the 

new arrangements still give both weekday and weekend 

evenings for this to be completed. 

Congratulations to our Gold and 

Purple Star winner for this term: 

Faith 

Ruairidh  

Isla 

Jaycee 

 

 

This is what we will be aiming to cover during the 

final weeks of term: 

History – We are moving onto evacuees in WW2, 

and this will include our evacuee week (more details 

will follow in the new year)  

English – We are starting a unit on letter writing, 

from the point of view of an evacuee 

Science – Animals including humans 

DT – We will be designing and building Anderson 

Shelters 

RE –  

Maths – We will be looking at converting units of 

measure for a week and then moving onto ratio 

 

 

 

 

As this is our last Learning 

Letter of 2023, we would 

like to take this opportunity 

to thank you for all your 

help and support this school 

year. The children have 

worked really well they 

truly deserve a rest!  

Wishing you a super 

Christmas season, from The 

Year 6 Team. 

 

Step Back in Time 

As the children continue to work 

through our WW2 History unit, we 

would like to run two special days on 

Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th January, 

taking our classes back in time. The 

children can come into school 

wearing clothes befitting the 1940’s. 

Please do not spend money buying 

outfits; simple (no logo) clothes 

suited to the time are fine. Feel free 

to add in any extra accessories to 

suit! 
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